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Cadets annual inspection

Thirty members of #676 Royal
Canadian (Army) Cadet Corps
(affiliated with the Lorne Scots
P.D. and H. Regiment) performed
their annual inspection ceremonial
on Wednesday at the Fairgrounds,
by the Armory,in Georgetown.

Lieutenant Colonel R. Irvine, CD
- Commanding Officer of The
Lorne Scots
(EPeel,
Dufferin
and Halton
Regiment)
was the
inspecting
officer.
Also on
parade were
The Pipes
and Drums
of the
Regiment.

The cadet
unit is com-
mended by
Captain J.
H. Harrison,
CD of
Georgeto-
wn, and he is assisted by four other
officers on the cadet instructor list,
plus one civilian volunteer.

Cadet parade commander for the
annual inspection was cadet
Warrant Officer M. Deryck. The
event included demonstrations
planned and organized by the
cadets themselves. Static displays
were also set up in the Armory
showing the cadets’ involvement in
winter living, etc.

The annual inspection completes
the local training for #676 corps.

Members of the corps will be trav-
eling to Washington, D.C. in late
June on a 10-day cultural visit.
They will participate in Canada
Day ceremonies at the Canadian
Embassy and on July 4 will join
with their hosts in celebrating
Independence Day.

During the months of July and
August,
cadets will
be attend-
ing annual
summer
training
programs at
Camp
Ipperwash.

The aim
of the
Cadet orga-
nization is
to develop
in youth the
attributes of
good citi-
zenship and
leadership;
to promote
physical fit-
ness; and to stimulate an interest in
the activities of the Canadian
Forces.

Young people 12 to 18 years of
age may enroll in Cadets. The new
training year will commence
September 8 at The Armory located
in the Georgetown Fair Grounds.

Army cadets are sponsored by
the Optimist Club of Georgetown,
The Lorne Scots Regimental
Association and the Cadet League
of Canada in partnership with the
Department of National Defense.
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Georgetown #676 Royal Canadian (Army) Cadet Corps Commanding
Officer Captain J.H. Harrison presented Training Officer 2nd
Lieutenant T. Brent with a Commission Scroll signed by Queen
Elizabeth II recognizing him as an officer with the Canadian Armed
Forces. This was one of many presentations that took place at the
Annual Inspection of the 676 Royal Canadian (Army) Cadet Corps
held at the Fairgrounds in Georgetown last Wednesday.

Georgetown #676 Royal Canadian (Army) Cadet Corps top cadets were presented with their awards at the
Annual Inspection held at the Georgetown Fairgrounds Wednesday. Pictured above, front row, from left;
Sgt. D. Boudreau, WO. M. Deryck, Cpl. R. Boudreau, WO. S. Pellegrims, back row from left; Cdt. R.
Fendley, Cpl. K. Anderssen, MCpl. K. Willis, MCpl. T. Gasper, and MCpl. P. Ruttiman.
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The Lorne Scots Pipes Drums, led by Pipe Major CWO T. Porter, entertained those present at the Annual
Inspection of the Georgetown #676 Royal Canadian (Army) Cadet Corps Wednesday at the Fairgrounds in
Georgetown.

Bob McNeilly, President of Georgetown Branch 120 Royal Canadian Legion, presented a first-time Legion
Army Cadet Medal of Excellence to Cadet Sgt. D. Boudreau as the honor party looked on at the
Georgetown #676 Royal Canadian (Army) Cadet Corps Annual Inspection last Wednesday at the
Fairgrounds in Georgetown.




